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What’s On @ BWPS?

P&C

My apologies for the delayed notice but after 

consultation with the P&C president, the last P&C 

meeting was cancelled due to Musical commitments. 

Spring Social
We are looking forward to our first ever Spring Social 

that all children from K-6 are invited to next 

Wednesday. Permission notes and the $2 donation 

must be processed through the Office by 3pm today. 

There will be some goodies for sale on the night which 

children may purchase.

Leave
I will be taking some long service leave from the 

17th-29th October to support my daughter doing the 

HSC- a trial for all of the family! Ms Goodman will be 

relieving principal during this time and will be aptly 

supported by Mr Brannigan, Mrs Floyd and Ms Dixon. I 

feel fortunate to leave the school in such safe and 

capable hands!

Monday, 23rd September
Community connect from 
2-3pm in the hall
Notes and $2 donation due 
for spring social

Term 3 Week 10

Tuesday, 24th September
Computer club ends for term 
two

Wednesday, 25th September
Year 5 Open Day at Bankstown 
Girls HS

Coming Soon
17/10, 24/10, 31/10 and 7/11 
Kinder Headstart

21/11 Zoosnooz Overnight 
Excursion

Thursday, 26th September
Spring Social from 5-6:30pm

Friday, 27th September
Ready, Set, Go finishes for the 
term
Summer PSSA continues
Premier Sporting Challenge 
(PSC) finishes
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NAPLAN
On Tuesday our Year 3 and 5 children received their NAPLAN results. We are very pleased 

with our results, which affirm the programs we have targeted over the past few years. We 

strive to always improve and acknowledge there is always room for improvement. Be 

assured we will continue to have discussions about individual children into term four and 

urge parents to make appointments if they are concerned about their child’s results.

 

In a snapshot:

●  Year 3 and Year 5 Reading results are above the state average.

●  In Year 3 the school average in Writing, Spelling and Grammar and Punctuation 

results are above the National average.

●  In Year 5 the school average in Writing, Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation and 

Numeracy results are above the National average.

● The percentage of children in the top two bands has increased over the past four 

years from 20% to 42%. This target has well exceeded the Premier’s Priority target.

● The growth from Year 3 (2017) to Year 5 (2019) has exceeded the state average 

across all domains.

We consider our school an integral part of our community where everyone plays a part in 

the education of a child. These wonderful results would not have been possible without your 

support! Thank you!

Click here 
for some 
photos from 
our school 
musical
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Children’s Festival
Congratulations to our children’s festival art competition winners!


